
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
Recovering salmon populations need adequate flows form the Merced, Tuolumne, and Stanislaus Rivers. 
35% of unimpaired flow is woefully inadequate and will hasten the extinction of migratory fish 
populations. The 35% flow rate contradicts its 2010 flow criteria report, in which it concluded that 60% 
unimpaired flow from the Lower San Joaquin river would be necessary to restore fish populations. 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Kimberling 
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